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September 11, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Was'. .ngton , D. C. 20555

Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-322

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed herein are tive (5) copies of Applicant's
Amended Physical Security Plan, Revision 2, dated August 28,
1979. This Plan supersedes our submittal of August 18, 1978
(SNRC-315) and incorporates Company responses to the NRC Staff
questions on the Applicant's Amended Physical Security Plan,
Revision 1, addressed during the meetings held on May 16 and
17, 1979 and referenced in the letter from Mr. Steven A. Varga
to Mr. Andrew W. Wofford dated June 14, 1979.

As the information is proprietary in nature, the
Company requests, pursuant to 10CFR2.790 and 9.5, that the
information be accorded proprietary status and not placed in
the Public Document Room.

Please note that our enclosed return receipt letter
requests that superseded controlled documents or portions
thereof be returned. In addition, collating instructions have
been included for your convenience.

Very truly yours,
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